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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The children and staff are looking forward to a well-earned rest over the half term.  This term has seen many 

highlights and successes including visiting authors from the Appledore Book Festival. All of our KS2 children 

completing the learning community cross country and our Harvest celebration saw the children preforming 

poems, readings, singing and drumming at the church.   

 

This week Pastor David Kay visited our assembly to present the school with a Commemorative Coronation Bible.  

The children were invited to take their own version home if they wished to.  

 

Messages of thanks: 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who came to school this term on our tidy up day.  It was a huge success 

and we are hoping to hold more in the future. 

 

Thank you for all the effort that has gone into our sponsored reading event.  This has currently raised £417.  

If you still have sponsorship money to contribute, please do this via the Eduspot App. 

 

Secondary school application deadline: 

Secondary school admissions must be submitted by 31st October 2023. 

   

Dates for next half term: 
Monday 30th October – Y3/4/5 Swimming lesson (First day back after half term) 

10th November – School Disco 

13th November – immunisation day 

16th  November – School photographs (Individual and family) 

16th November – Pre-school & Reception Open afternoon 2pm (For children starting in 2024) 

30th November – Parent wreath making workshop (PTFA event) 

1st & 8th December – Christmas jumper day 

11th December – Christmas shop afternoon 

14th December 2pm – Nativity (Reception and Y1) 

14th December – Christmas school dinner 

14th December 6pm – Christingle (Y2-Y6) 

15th December – Last day of term 

2nd January – First day of school 

 

 
Executive Head Teacher: Melanie Smallwood 
Head of School: Karen Lintin  
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